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"As an Oregon resident, I’m asking you to please support SB 181, which will prohibit 

state funding for experiments that cause the most suffering on dogs and cats at 

university laboratories. Additionally, I encourage you to expand the bill to close down 

the OHSU primate facility responsibly and humanely for all concerned, benefiting 

both the animals and the workers involved." 

Dr. Jane Good recently commented on the primate research center when asked by a 

local reporter: 

 

 “I ask it right now, to the camera, to each camera, shut it down. You know, the 

people making the cages, the caregivers, the jailers who make sure the animals stay 

alive, the veterinarians who work there, the people doing all that research using 

animals, it’s a huge business. And that’s why the alternatives are not being funded.” 

 

 Please support SB181, I do not want my taxes to support this archaic practice when 

there are humane alternatives that can be utilized! 

Thak you 

 

 


